
Upcoming 
Events 
September 14th 
F.R.Y.E.R.S. 
HSD Opportunity  
Center 
10am - 1pm 
September 19th 
HSD PTA Council 
General Meeting 
HSD Opportunity 
Center 
6:30pm 
September 24th 
Superintendent 
Congratulatory  
Reception 
HSD Administration 
Building 
4 - 5:30pm 
September 24th 
BOE Meeting 
HSD Administration 
Building  
6:30pm 
October 1st 
School 
Improvement and 
Accountability 
Workshop 
HSD Admin Building 
5:30 - 8:40pm 
October 8th 
BOE Meeting 
HSD Administration 
Building 
6:30pm 
October 10th 
BOE Community 
Forum 
CHS Library 
6 - 7:30pm 
Homecoming 
Parades 
WHS - 9/21 
EHS - 9/28 
CHS - 10//5 
 

F.R.Y.E.R.S. - Saturday, September 14th 
Preparing all of the financial documents needed to be a PTA unit in good 
standing can be a daunting task, but the Hazelwood PTA Council is here to help.  
We will hold a Financial Review Year End ReportS event on Saturday, 
September 14th from 10am - 1pm at the Opportunity Center (1865 Dunn Rd, 
Room #201).  Council members will assist you with preparing your 2018-2019 
Financial Review and Year End Report and can also assist in filing your IRS 990 
epostcard.  Just bring the following items for the 2018-2019 fiscal year: 
monthly bank statements, check register, deposit slips, receipts, monthly 
financial reports and a copy of your unit's 2017-2018 Financial Review and Year 
End Report.  

 If you plan to attend please RSVP to hsdptacouncil@gmail.com 
 by Thursday, September 12th. 

MEET YOUR 2019-2020 AREA VP'S 
The PTA Council is here to assist your unit with any support you might need and 
specifically we have 6 Area VP's who are assigned to certain schools.  Please 
feel free to reach out to them with any questions or concerns you might have  
(contact information is listed below): 
Giavonna Jones: EHS, EMS, SEM, Granneman 
Burchell McGhee: Barrington, CHS, CMS, Jamestown, NMS 
Sparkl Pruitt: Armstrong, Garrett, Larimore, Lawson, McNair 
Chantail Shelton: Arrowpoint, Jury, Keeven, Townsend, Twillman 
Camille Teason: Brown, Coldwater, Lusher, WHS, WMS 
Deborah Tyler: Jana, McCurdy, NWM, Russell, Walker 
MEMBERSHIP 
September is a great month to boost your PTA's numbers with a membership 
drive.  National PTA and MIssouri PTA both have great information and 
resources on their websites (pta.org and mopta.org).  A few basics:  ask 
everyone!  Parents, grandparents, teachers, neighbors are all eligible to join; 
stress the benefits of PTA - connecting with other parents, having a voice in 
important legislative issues; have a friendly class/grade competition to spur 
membership.  Many assume that PTA membership automatically equals getting 
roped in to volunteer, it doesn't!  Just by joining PTA your members are adding 
their voice to a 4.9 million strong organization that actively advocates for every 
child. 

CONTACTS: 
President  
Steven Cook 
stevenc@mopta.org 
636-279-5823 
Vice President 
Sonja Stiles 
sj4114@att.com 
314-583-2031 
 

Treasurer 
Ursula Raymer 
uraymer62@outlook.com 
314-413-8693 
 
Secretary  
Gayle Richardson 
bgcrichardson@yahoo.com 
314-807-1662 
 

Giavonna Jones 
gems2gems@yahoo.com 
314-608-4853 
Burchell McGhee 
burchellm@mopta.org 
314-378-1071 
Sparkle Pruitt 
sparklpruitt@gmail.com 
404-510-9378 
 

Chantail Shelton 
chantail1984@gmail.com 
314-757-2709 
Camille Teason 
camillet@mopta.org 
314-494-1363 
Deborah Tyler 
qstorm6@aol.com 
314-398-3962 

PTA's mission is to make every child's potential a reality by 
engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for 

all children. National PTA Mission Statement
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SEPTEMBER 2019          website: www.hazelwoodptacouncil.com   email: hsdptacouncil@gmail.com 


